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Present: ~ Mr. de Boisanger - - (France) Chalrman
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. Mr, Eralp * (Turkey)

Mr. de Azcarate ‘ Principal Secretary

% Alternates

The CHAIRMAN announced that the Commission was that day resuming at Geneva
the work it had adjourned on 9 December, ,1949, at Flushing Meadows.

Exmmlnatlon of the Flnal Report of the Economlc survey M1391on

The CHAIRMAN oon51dered it adv1sable to awart the arrival of Mr. Palmor
(Unlted States of America) before taking a d90151on on the report. Meanwhlle,
the members of the Commigsion would have time to examine the report more

thoroughly.

It was so agreed.

The Commissioh further decided to aokhowledge receipt of the letter from

Mr. Clapp and to thank hlm for transmlttlng the roporta

Despatoh of a telegram to the Forel zZn Mlnlsters of Israel and of the Areb

States.

The CHAIRMAN proposed that the following telebram be sent to the Forelgn
Ministers of Israel and of the Arab States:

"Your Excellency, .
I have the honour to inform you that today, 16 January, the

Conciliation Commission held 1ts first meeting in Geneva, In accordance with
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the decision communiceted on 9 December to your Delegation in New York, the
Commission will resume its negotiations with the interested parties in Geneva

on 23 Janﬁary."

It was so agreed.

Communigation from the Delegation of the arab High Committee, dated 3 January,1950

Taking the view that no action was required in this comnection, the Commission
decided to thank the Secretary-General for having brought the communication to its

notice.

Press Release,

The CHAIRM/N proposed the issue of the following press release:

"In accordance with its decision taken upon the conclusion of its meetings
with the delegations of the Arab States and of Israel, in New York, the United
Nations Conciliation Gommission for Palestine held its firét meeting in Geneva
today. The Commission will resume its negotiations withAfhe interested'parties

on 23 January."

‘It was so agreed,

General Committes.

The Commission decided, on the proposal of the Principal Secretary, to
call a meeting of the General Committee for Tuesday, 17 January, st 1l a.m., to
ensble that body to examine the report drawn up by Mr. Servoise on the question
of the unfreezing of Arab'acchnts, and to take the necessary meesures in this

connection,

The Commission further decided to meet again on Wednesday, 18 January,
at ll 8.,

The meeting rose at noon




